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Government of West Beng

West Bengal Commission for Protection of Child Rights,
ICMARD Building, 9th Floor, Block-I4/z, CI Scheme, Kolkata-700 067,

E-mail id. wbscpcr@smail.com, Tele fax: (033) 2356 0385

Memo No.52al2l I WBCPCR/15

To

ShriVivek Kumar, lAS,

Principal Secretary
Department of School Education
Government of West Bengal

Dated- 30th March ,2OL5

Sub: Display of Toll Free Help Line No. 1098 for quick response for children in districts.

Sir,

As you are aware West Bengal State Commission for Protection of Child Rights has

been established by Government of West Bengal complying with the provisions of Section

35of theCommissionforProtectionof Child RightsAct2005,toprotectall aspectsof rights

of the children in the state. In order to bring any incident of violation of child right for

appropriate remedial action Government of India established the Toll Free Help Line No.

1098 as a National Help Line to enable children to seek assistance in case of emergency or in

distress. This help line is maintained by Child Line India Foundation as a fast emergency out

reach service for children in distress. This programme has been adopted by the Ministry of

Women and Child Development under Integrated Child Protection Scheme (ICPS).

I am directed by West Bengal State Commission for Protection of Child Rights to

bring the above facility to your notice and request you to kindly give publicity to this Help

line no. 1098 in the buildings of all the establishments under control of your Department.


